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May 23, 2012  VIA: email & post 
 
 
 
Supervisor Louis Calcagno 
County of Monterey 
P O Box 787 
Castroville, CA 95012 
      
Dear Supervisor, 
 
The District is moving forward on the Oakridge/Via Del Sol annexation, it will be on the 
LAFCo agenda June 25, 2012 for approval. We are working simultaneously on the 
USDA funding and forming the Assessment District.  The Aromas Water District Board 
of Directors approved our Resolution No. 2011-011 on May 22, 2012, Intention to Make 
Acquisitions and Improvements (included). We are requesting the Monterey County 
Board of Supervisors adopt the enclosed Resolution to approve the Proposed 
Resolution of Intention and boundary map.  

We are working with the Jones Hall law firm, San Francisco; Josh Anzel and Scott 
Ferguson are the attorneys handling this assessment district formation.  I have included 
them in this correspondence, if you have any questions, see email address or telephone 
(415) 391-5780.  

Thank you in advance for submitting this Resolution to the Board for adoption.  Please 
call me or Scott Ferguson, if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

        
Vicki Morris       
General Manager 
 
 
Encl.      
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